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DATE: July 25, 2018 
 
TO: Planning Commissioners 
 
FROM:  Paul Godwin, Development Project Manager, Development Services Department 
 
SUBJECT:  Candlelight, Project No. 40329 
 
 
Attached is a revision to Page 10 of the Development Guidelines, which removes language 
identifying potential conservation agencies.  This information is not required in a concept-level 
design document.   
 
Thank you. 
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